Style and fashion

Fashion trends

1 Look at the pictures. Complete the puzzle with fashion words.

Across









Down









Cross out the fashion word that doesn't belong in each list.

Clothing: a bracelet a leather jacket a uniform

Hairstyles: a ponytail dyed hair sandals
 Jewelry: earrings a bracelet glasses

4. Eyewear: contact lenses earrings glasses

5. Shoes: sandals a uniform high heels

Put the words in the correct order to make sentences.



high heels / to work / used / I / to / wear / .
 I used to wear high heels to work.

2. wear / used / to / wig / My / mother / a / .

3. every / Jason / day / use / didn't / wear / suits / to / .

4. to / lenses / have / contact / Did / use / you / ?

5. on vacation / We / used / buy / to / T-shirts / .

6. to / Katia / Did / use / wear / earrings / big / ?

7. dyed / to / didn't / Sandra / and Bethany / use / have / hair / .

8. used / a / My / to / ponytail / daughter / have / long / .

		s to complete each			
100	: Did you	to have dyed hair?			
	: No, I, b				
	Market Commencer Control	D) use, didn't c	used did	d. used. didn't	
, A-		to wear a bracelet?		di docu, didire	
		But now he doesn		welny	
		b. used, didn't		TO THE RESIDENCE OF THE PARTY O	
		elly and Margie us		u, usu, umi i	
	: They to	and the same of the same	c to snopt		
		b. didn't, used	e did use	d did usad	
		othes did Jake		u, uiu, useu	
0.		ear T-shirts and bay	727/12/00/00/00	A 4	
	d. use, use	b. used, use c.	use, used	u. usea, usea	
	Did cont	the second residence of			
	: Did you	SOUTH CONTRACTOR CONTRACTOR			
В:	: Yes. didn't a. use, use	to wear contact b. used, use c.	use, used	d. used, used he words in parenthese	es.
B: Look	a. use, use at Emma's Informused to or didn't u	to wear contact to used, use c.	use, used entences with t		es.
B: Look	a. use, use at Emma's Informused to or didn't u	to wear contact b. used, use	use, used entences with t		es.
B: Look	a. use, use at Emma's Informused to or didn't u	to wear contact to used, use c. ation. Then write so se to.	use, used entences with t wear? 1980s	he words in parenthese	2000s
B: Look	a. use, use at Emma's Informused to or didn't u What did baggy Jeans	to wear contact to used, use c. sation. Then write so use to.	use, used entences with to WEAT? 1980s	he words in parenthese	2000s
B: Look	a. use, use at Emma's Informused to or didn't u What did baggy jeans tight jeans	to wear contact b. used, use c. ation. Then write so se to. 1970s X	use, used entences with to Wear? 1980s X	he words in parenthese	2000s
B: Look	a. use, use at Emma's informused to or didn't u What did baggy jeans tight jeans bright T-shirts	to wear contact b. used, use c. ation. Then write so se to. 1970s X X	use, used entences with to WEAT? 1980s X	1990s	2000s / / X
B: Look	a. use, use at Emma's Informused to or didn't u What did baggy jeans tight jeans	to wear contact b. used, use c. ation. Then write so se to. 1970s X	use, used entences with to Wear? 1980s X	he words in parenthese	2000s

6. (big earrings / the 2000s)

Does this come in . . . ?

1	Write	the	conversation	ln	the	correct	order.
---	-------	-----	--------------	----	-----	---------	--------

Clerk: _____

Renaldo:

Clerk:

Witte the conversation in the concer order.			
Can I help you? ✓Excuse me. No, I'm sorry. It only comes in black.	Oh, thanks! Um, do you have this in brown They're here, behind you. Yes. Where can I find the leather jackets?		
Renaldo: <u>Excuse me.</u> Clerk: Renaldo:			



Write a conversation for each picture with the words in the box and your own ideas.
Use the conversation in Exercise 1 as a model.

Can I get this in . . . ?

Could you tell me where the . . . are?

Does this come in . . . ?

Where are the . . . ?



1. Debble: Excuse me.

Clerk: ______?

Debble: Yes. ______?

Clerk: ______.

Debble: Oh, thanks! ______ in red?

Clerk: No, I'm sorry. _____.



The latest look

ach type.	types of clothes. The					
. clothes that	people like right nov	w but might not li	ke next yea	ar: £ r	endy	
. clothes that	are the style that pe	eople want or like	:			
- election dilet	asca to be writer per	opic incu:				-
new clothes	that look like old st	yles (in a good w	ay):			
. clothes that	look expensive and	exciting (in a goo	d way):			
. usually che	ap clothes of bad qua	ality or bad style:				
. clothes that	look very strange:					
. clothes that	attract a lot of atten	tion because they	re bright:			
COURT THE DAY 1	lot all the words will	pe used.				
our the box.						
	glamorous	retro tren	dv			
fashionable flashy	glamorous old-fashioned dress is fashionab	retro tren tacky wei le. or <u>Her dre</u>	d			
fashionable flashy	old-fashioned	tacky wei	ss is flash	у <u>. </u>		
fashionable flashy	old-fashioned dress is fashionab	tacky wei	ss is flash	у <u>. </u>		
fashionable flashy	old-fashioned dress is fashionab 1. Her dress is	tacky wei	ss is flash			
fashionable flashy	old-fashioned dress is fashionab 1. Her dress is 2. Her shoes are	tacky wei	ss is flash			
fashionable flashy	old-fashioned dress is fashionab 1. Her dress is 2. Her shoes are	tacky wei	ss is flash			
fashionable flashy	old-fashioned dress is fashionab 1. Her dress is 2. Her shoes are	tacky wei	ss is flash	y. See the se		
fashionable flashy	old-fashioned dress is fashionab 1. Her dress is 2. Her shoes are	tacky wei	ss is flash	y.		
fashionable flashy	old-fashioned dress is fashionab 1. Her dress is 2. Her shoes are	tacky wei	ss is flash	y.		
fashionable flashy	old-fashioned dress is fashionab 1. Her dress is 2. Her shoes are _ 3. Her sunglasses a	tacky wei	ss is flash	y.		
fashionable flashy	old-fashioned dress is fashionab 1. Her dress is 2. Her shoes are 3. Her sunglasses a	tacky well	ss is flash	y.		

Rewrite the sentences. Replace that with which or who. 1. I don't like clothes that are trendy. I don't like clothes which are trendy. 2. Tonya is the kind of person that buys things for other people. 3. I like the kind of store that has a lot of sales. 4. Is Jason someone that follows fashion trends? 5. We prefer salesclerks that give us their opinions. 6. Carla prefers shoes that are not high heels. 7. Is there a store in the mall that sells sunglasses? 8. Greg and Roberto are people that always wear retro clothes. Complete the conversation with which or who. Emily: Mom, what is a fashion designer? makes new Mom: It's a person _ clothing styles. Emily: And what is a tailor shop? has tailors. Mom: It's a store _ Emily: OK . . . but what's a tailor? Mom: Well, a tailor is a person makes or fixes clothes. Emily: Really? OK. And what does a stylist do? helps actors look good. Mom: That's a person _ Emily: Thanks, Mom! Mom: Why are you asking me all these questions? is about fashion, I'm taking a quiz in it. Emily: I found this magazine

Mom: You mean, I'm taking a quiz in it!

5	Re	ad t	the question. Then co	omplete the response with who, that, or which and the correct er words in parentheses.
	1.	A:	Who is Ms. Young?	
			Desired Salvenes and Articles	teacher_who wears
			flashy clothes	(wear / flashy clothes)
	2.	A:	Does Marvin buy all	types of clothes?
		В:	No, he doesn't. He u	sually buys clothes
			(be / fashionable)	
	3.	A:	What kind of mails of	to you like?
		B:	I like malls	
			(have / a lot of store	es with trendy clothes)
	4,	A:	Who is Jennifer X?	
		B:	She's a singer	
			(wear / weird clothe	s at her concerts)
	5.	Az	Who is Jacques?	
		B:	He's that famous de	signer
			(make / retro clothir	lg)
	6,	A:	What is Viv?	
		B:	It's a website	
			(sell / old-fashioned	jewelry)
6				th your own information.
	Ex	amı	ple: Black is a colo	r that I wear a lot.
	1.	-		is a color that I wear a lot.
	2.			is a person who has a style that I really like.
	3.	_		is a magazine or website that people read
		for	information about fa	ishlon.
	4.	_		_ is a clothing style that is trendy right now.
	5.	_		is a place that sells clothes that I like
		to	wear.	Translation a boundary worse and a second se
	6.	2000	2000000	is someone who wears clothes that are
		fas	shionable.	



Views on fashion

- Read the article. Then match the two parts of each sentence.
 - Coco Chanel was a woman
- a, who made the first leans.
- Levi Strauss was the man __
- b. who wrote about fashion.
- Richard Blackwell was a person
- c. who designed hats and clothing for women.

People Who Changed Fashion



Coco Chanel was a French fashion designer who changed fashion for women. She started making glamorous hats in her apartment. Then a famous actress wore Chanel's hats in a play, and suddenly many women wanted her hats. So Chanel started a business and opened a hat store in 1913. In the early 1900s, women used to wear uncomfortable skirts, but Chanel wanted to be comfortable. She often wore men's pants, jackets, and ties. She started making comfortable and fashionable clothing for women. She made pants and women's suits that were comfortable and trendy, and she began selling them in her store. By 1919, she opened a larger store and was famous in France and other parts of the world. She changed women's clothing, and she inspired other designers.



Levi Strauss had a clothing store in California in the 1870s. His store sold work clothes for men. At that time, working men wore pants that ripped or tore a lot. Strauss worked together with the tailor Jacob Davis to make better pants that were strong and that a man could wear for a long time. They made the pants with a heavy cloth called denim. At that time, there was another heavy cloth called jean. People started to call the denim pants jeans. Jeans used to be for work, but they became trendy in the 1950s when teenagers started wearing them. Now many people wear them, even when they aren't working.



Richard Blackwell was an American designer who wrote about fashion. In 1960, he wrote a "Ten Worst-Dressed Women" list in a magazine. People didn't use to talk badly about famous people's clothes, but Blackwell wrote about actresses who wore clothes that he thought were ugly or weird. Today, there are many TV shows with people who give opinions about the clothes that actors and actresses are wearing these days. There are also many websites that have "Worst-Dressed" lists about celebrities.

Read the article	again. Answer	the questions.	Write	complete	sentences.
------------------	---------------	----------------	-------	----------	------------

What was the first item of clothing Coco Chanel made? She made hate.

- 2. Why did Chanel sometimes wear men's clothing?
- Why did Levi Strauss make pants from denim?
- 4. Who made jeans trendy?
- 5. Who dld Richard Blackwell write about?